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Our Ref: TNS/DG 
 
26th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Student 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom 
 
This letter contains some important messages relating to the Year 11 prom which will be held at the Comis 
Hotel on Wednesday 3rd July 2024 from 7pm until 10.30pm. 
 
This under 18 event is designed to be a formal celebration to mark the end of Year 11 and compulsory 
education.  We are keen that the atmosphere is fun, friendly and safe for all students attending.  In order to 
achieve this we have a number of procedures in place and we would like to ask that parents support and 
highlight these with their young people. 
 

 Students can arrive from 6.30pm. 
 Families are welcome to attend the opening of the event for photo opportunities outside the venue. 

However, the Comis Hotel has requested that the front entrance is not blocked by vehicles.  
 Only students on the guest list will be allowed into the venue. No plus one guests allowed.  
 Students will be asked to show they are not bringing any prohibited items into the venue, bags will be 

searched. 
o Prohibited items include: objects that could cause harm to others, alcohol, tobacco, vapes, 

drugs or associated paraphernalia. 
 Anyone misbehaving or suspected of being under the influence of alcohol or drugs will not be allowed 

in the venue, parents/guardians will be informed. 
 The event finishes at 10.30pm. 
 Students who choose to leave the event early are not allowed to return to the event. 
 Once a student leaves the venue they are no longer the responsibility of the school. 

Please be advised that any “pre-prom” or “after prom” parties or events are in no way connected to the 
school.  The school accepts no responsibility for what may take place and any complaints made to the school 
regarding such events will be directed to the relevant organisers, individuals or authorities. 
 
We ask that parents do not encourage or facilitate the consumption of alcohol before the prom and support 
us if we are required to deal with a students who is unfit to attend or who behaves in a way that spoils the 
atmosphere. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr T Smith 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
cc Parent/Guardian 


